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SHINN 

St. Joseph’s Church 

Sheeptown      Parish of Saval 
  Church Bulletin—Sunday 7th January 

The Epiphany of the Lord  

SAVAL PARISH WEBSITE :    www.savalparish.com 
 St. Colman’s Shinn Webcam:   
Vigil Mass Saturday 7pm available online at...  
https://www.facebook.com/savalparish1/ 
St. Joseph’s Sheeptown Webcam -  
Sunday morning Mass 10.30am available online at... 
https://churchmedia.tv/sheeptownSavalParishNewry 
BOOKINGS for Anniversary Masses, Weddings, Christenings 
and Bulletin Notices, must be made with the Parish Secretary 
through the Parish Office.  Please note Announcements for  
Anniversary Masses and Bulletin Notices must be in as early as 
possible to allow for two weeks advance notice. Thank you 
 

Canon Francis Brown, Parish Administrator 38-40 Hill Street, Newry BT34 1AT  T: 028 3026 2586  

Saval Parish Office, c/o Glenvale Convent 42 Glenvale Road, Newry BT34 2RD   E: savalparish@dromorediocese.org T: 028 3025 6372 

Saval Parish Secretary - Mrs. Ann Rooney Parish Office Opening Hours:  Monday 9am-1pm & Friday 9am—12 noon  

Saval Finance Committee Chairperson: Mark McNally  028 30 833717 

Saval Pastoral Council Chairperson: Mark McDonnell  

St. Colman’s Catholic Primary School Principal: Mr. Adrian Savage, 43 Sheeptown Road, Newry BT34 2LA T: 028 3026 6184 

Sisters of St. Clare Glenvale Convent, 42 Glenvale Road, Newry BT34 2RD T: 028 3083 2828 

Safeguarding Adults & Children Designated Person for Dromore Diocese: Patricia Carville T: 07789 917 741 

Action on Elder Abuse NI Www.elderabuse.org/northernireland                                 Freephone Helpline T: 0808 808 8141 

 

Collections  17th Dec 2023 

Weekly                            490.30      

Monthly                          44.00 
 

Direct Debits                  145.00 

  
 

 Totals:                    £679.30 
 

Saturday Evening Mass in Shinn.  It has been suggested to the Parish 
Pastoral Council that a 6pm Mass would be more suitable for parents 
who have young children.  We would like if parents of P4 & P7 children 
would make an effort to attend Mass weekly as their children prepare 
for the sacraments.  Parents as the first teachers of their children in the 
ways of the faith have a duty to give their children a love of the faith. 
To facilitate parents the clergy are willing to celebrant the vigil Mass at 
6pm.  A response from parents with young children is most welcome.  
You can send a note with your child into school if you would find this 
option attractive.  Please do so on the day the school re-opens after the 
holidays.  We would also like to have a children’s liturgy at least once a 
month.  Once parents respond the  Parish Pastoral Council will make a 
decision.   

DROMORE DIOCESAN HISTORICAL SOCIETY The Journal has a wide 
range of articles on topics of local relevance and would make an ideal 
Christmas present for the interested reader. Articles include 50 years of 
Moyraverty Parish; the History of Glenvale Convent; the Dougher Grave-
yard, Lurgan; Old Killeavy; Tony O’Carroll, a Newry Airman; Catholicism, 
Nationalism and WW1 in Lurgan, and St Colman’s College in the 1901 & 
1911 Census. Priced £15 (or £25 for 2 copies), the Journal will be availa-
ble from Veritas and the Parish Office 
 
Pilgrimage to Lourdes for young people    18 – 25 year olds – 6th to the 

11th August 2024 – Tuesday to Sunday – If interested and want to know 

more please forward your name and mobile number by email-

to  youthdirector@dromorediocese.org – information will be forwarded 

to all .  

St. Colman’s Church, Shinn  Anniversaries Ministers of the Word Eucharistic Ministry 

Sat 6th January @ 7.00pm  
 

Michael & Mary McCarthy  Janet Jennings Colum Jennings 

Sat 13th January     @ 7.00pm Declan Malley 
James, Annie & George Weir  

Eva Keenan  

Martina Jobey Rosaleen McCarthy 

St. Joseph’s Church, Sheeptown Anniversaries Ministers of the Word Eucharistic Ministry 

Sunday 7th January   @10.30am P.J. Travers & Patricia & Kevin Travers 
Frank & Josie McGinty  

Una Downey Mary Dornan 

Sunday 14th January   @10.30am  Hugh, Minnie & Danny Mullen  Georgina Loughran Mary Madine  

St Clare’s Convent Chapel, Glenvale    Ministers of the Word Eucharistic Ministry 

Wednesday 10th  January  @ 7.30pm   Sisters of O S C 
 

Sisters of O S C 
 
 

mailto:youthdirector@dromorediocese.org

